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Gifts to School Personnel 

Students and their parents will not be encouraged to give gifts to Portsmouth School Department 

employees. The Portsmouth School Board considers the writing of letters to staff members 

expressing gratitude or appreciation as more appropriate. Donations for the benefit of the 

classroom are acceptable gifts such as tissues, hand sanitizer, snacks, etc. 

 

 


